THE MEDICO-LEGAL

SOCIETY OF VICTORIA

“The Mystery of the Missing Booksellers or A Tale of Two Systems:
reflections on the rule of law and free speech in Hong Kong”

will be presented by: The Hon Mr Justice Joseph Fok
Permanent Judge of the Hong Kong Court of Final Appeal.

A General Meeting of the Society will be held on Friday 24" March 2017
at The Melbourne Club, 36 Collins Street, Melbourne.
Drinks served 6.30 p.m. - Presentation 7 p.m. followed by Dinner - Dress: Lounge Suit

This talk will address matters relating to the rule of law and free speech in Hong Kong. It will
briefly review the events, which occurred between late 2015 and the middle of 2016, concerning five
booksellers connected to a bookstore in the city. These events raised concerns about the principle of
“one country, two systems” in accordance with which the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
was established and under which it operates. The talk will examine some of the legal issues arising
under that principle and brought into focus by the booksellers’ case such as: the extent to which
Mainland law applies in Hong Kong; fundamental freedoms of residents and others in Hong Kong,
including freedom of association and freedom of speech; cross-border law enforcement; dual
nationality of Chinese nationals in Hong Kong; and the interface between the two legal systems. The
talk will offer a reflection on the state of the rule of law in Hong Kong as things stand this year, which
marks the 20t anniversary of the UK’s transfer of sovereignty over Hong Kong to the PRC.

Members may bring guests who need not be legal or medical practitioners.
Acceptances close Monday 20" March - No acceptances or refunds will be available after this date.

Members and their guests are reminded of the dress requirements. Mobile telephones may not be
used inside the Melbourne Club. Urgent calls may be made to the Club (9650 4941) and a message
will be conveyed by Club staff.

The Committee reminds Members that the Main Dining room is to be vacated by 11.30 p.m.

Host Members: Dr. Robert Nave and Mr. Darren Bracken
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